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Supporting Pennsylvanians with developmental disabilities and their families to achieve greater 
independence, choice, and opportunity in their lives. 

Final Public Notice for Transportation Trip Fee Schedule Rates in 
the Adult Autism Waiver 
ODP Announcement 20-042 

AUDIENCE: 

Individuals and Families, Providers of Transportation Trip services in the Adult Autism 

Waiver, Supports Coordination Organizations, Other Interested Parties 

PURPOSE: 

This Office of Developmental Program (ODP) communication announces that the final 

public notice for Transportation Trip Fee Schedule Rates in the Adult Autism Waiver 

have been published in the Pennsylvania Bulletin. 

DISCUSSION: 

A public notice was published in the Pennsylvania Bulletin Volume 50, Number 15 on 

Saturday, April 11, 2020. The notice informs stakeholders of the final Fee Schedule Rates 

for Transportation Trip services funded through the Adult Autism Waiver. The title of 

the notice is Final Fee Schedule Rates for Transportation Trip Services Funded Through 

the Adult Autism Waiver. You may obtain the public notice by following this link: 

https://www.pacodeandbulletin.gov/Display/pabull?file=/secure/pabulletin/data/vol50

/50-15/529.html 

The Fee Schedule Rates for Transportation Trip were developed in accordance with 55 

Pa. Code Chapter 6100.571 (relating to fee schedule rates) using a market-based 

approach. The final Fee Schedule Rates represent the maximum rates that the 

Department will pay and can be accessed on the Department's web site at 

https://www.dhs.pa.gov/providers/Providers/Pages/ODP-Rates.aspx. 

https://www.pacodeandbulletin.gov/Display/pabull?file=/secure/pabulletin/data/vol50/50-15/529.html
https://www.pacodeandbulletin.gov/Display/pabull?file=/secure/pabulletin/data/vol50/50-15/529.html
https://www.dhs.pa.gov/providers/Providers/Pages/ODP-Rates.aspx
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Supporting Pennsylvanians with developmental disabilities and their families to achieve greater 

independence, choice, and opportunity in their lives. 

Beginning April 11, 2020, the Transportation – Trip service can be authorized on an 

Individual Support Plan (ISP). Guidance for Supports Coordination Organizations on how 

to add the service to an Individual Support Plan will be issued in the near future. 

This notice does not impact the Public Transportation component of the Transportation 

service, which has been available since January 1, 2020. 

Questions about this communication can be sent to Laura Cipriani at lcipriani@pa.gov. 
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